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14 May 1993.
Dr.Wright, N :

Senior Registrar in Haematology,
Royal Liverpool Hospital.

Dear Dr.Wright,

Many thanks for referring Mr.Murphy who does, indeed, have a
recurrent left inguinal hernia. He also hags ascites which, T
think, aeccounts for the recurrence of his hernia.

He recently started on divretics, and since starting these, the
hernia has reduced considerably in size.

I-do-not—think-it-is appropriate to procesd 6. T6pa £ER

hernia direct, but T will write to Professor Shields about him
and discuss his further management .

Yours sincerely,

EINSTER,
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